
 BRIGHT FUTURE SCHOOL 
         School Notice 
   Classes: Jr.Kg - Std.IX 
 

No.:2024-25                                                                                                               Date: 06/03/2025 

    

Eid-Ul-Fitr Break Details 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed from Friday 28/03/2025 to 

Wednesday 02/04/2025 on the occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr.  

 

Please note that: 

-  The Final Evaluation would commence from Monday 07/04/2025.The Schedule for  

   the same will be shared shortly. 

- School office will remain closed during the holiday period. 

-All school activities and classes will resume on Thursday 03/04/2025. 

 We wish you and your loved ones a joyous and blessed Eid-ul-Fitr celebration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


